
Good Evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 
reminders about the upcoming week.  
 
We are now in the 2nd quarter. Report cards will be mailed home this week.  
 
This coming Monday evening, we will hold our annual Title I parent meeting. This will be a 
virtual meeting. We will send out and post a link on our website and social media platforms 
with the presentation. Please scan the QR code or click on the included link to help us record 
your attendance.   
 
I still want to remind parents of our 7th graders that immunizations must be up to date by 
November 1st. This includes the MVC and T-Dap boosters. Please contact our school office if you 
have any questions.  
 
You can continue to find all details, as well as most information you need about school 
reopening at www.gcsnc.com/reopening. This information can also be found under the School 
Reopening tab on our school website. 
 
Well, we’re looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS! 
 
Go Tigers! 
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